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October 4, 2012 

 
WDVA Bulletin No. 980 
 
TO: County Veterans Service Offices 
 
SUBJECT: Point of Contact for Grants 
 
This is to inform you that effective October 1, 2012, Melissa Hermann is the new point of contact for the 
Assistance to Needy Veterans Grants, Retraining Grants, and the County Transportation Services Grants.  She 
can be contacted via email at Melissa.Hermann@dva.wisconsin.gov or telephone at (608) 266-3028.  (No 
change in phone number.) 
 
Leslie Busby-Amegashie remains the point of contact for the VetEd Grant.  She can be contacted via email at 
Leslie.Busby-Amegashie@dva.wisconsin.gov or telephone at (608) 266-3575. 
 
Both of these positions are part of the Bureau of Grants, Loans and Transitional Services.  The Bureau Director 
is Andrew Schuster.  He can be reached via email at Andrew.Schuster@dva.wisconsin.gov or by telephone at 
(608) 267-1785.  The Bureau is part of the Division of Veterans Benefits. 
 
As a reminder, as announced in CVSO Bulletin No. 979, July 31, 2012, the County Transportation Services 
Grant applications are due by Friday, October, 19, 2012.   
 
In addition to the grants identified above, other grants managed by the Bureau include:  County Veterans’ 
Service Grants, American Indian Veterans’ Service Grants, the DAV Transportation Grant, and Grants to 
Veterans Organizations. 
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